
	 “Resilience is rooted in habits we  
can cultivate and change. ” 

                                                               —Andrew Zolli



Dear Friends, 

I hope you and your family are safe, in good health, and you’ve had the 
opportunity, like many of us, to spend more than the usual amount  
of time outside. Taking a walk each day, while at first the novel result 
of limited options, has become an essential remedy, a way to take some 
small control in an otherwise ambiguous time. 

Without minimizing the severity of the situation we’re in, I can’t help 
but see the unique opportunity we’re being gifted. As the beauty of 
spring continues to unfold before us, I am hopeful that this difficult 
time will bring our community closer. In many ways it already has.  

Your safety and health continue to be our highest priority, so while 
many of our events are postponed to ensure the end of this pandemic 
and the safety of our community, we look to a time in the near future 
where we will unite, stronger and more resilient than ever. 

I look forward to sharing with you the simple gesture of a handshake, 
a pleasant meeting over coffee, and an invigorating game of golf (the 
best kind of walk!). These things are not far away. Until then, stay well, 
Lancer Nation, and stay resilient!

Thomas M. McNamara ’94
Vice President for University Advancement
alumni@worcester.edu  |  508-929-8033

486 Chandler Street
Worcester, MA 01602-2597
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